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From: tmailhot@frontier.com
Sent: Monday, October 29, 2018 3:12:46 PM
To: Will Hall; Keith Scully; Doris McConnell; Chris Roberts; Jesse Salomon; Susan Chang; Keith McGlashan
Cc: Debbie Tarry; Steve Szafran; Tom McCormick
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: A few corrections to the Point Wells subarea plan
Sensitivity: Normal

Since I submitted the original Comp Plan amendment for the Point Wells Subarea but will not be able to attend the Council meeting this evening,
I wanted to let you all know that I support the changes suggested by Tom McCormick and also support the recommendations of City staff and the
Planning Commission.

Thank you,
Tom Mailhot

On Monday, October 29, 2018, 11:34:25 AM PDT, Tom McCormick <tommccormick@mac.com> wrote:

Debbie,

For Council’s consideration at tonight’s meeting, the attached document contains a few corrections (marked in red) to the Point Wells subarea plan, as it is proposed to be revised by Annual Docket Amendment
#6 to the Shoreline Comprehensive Plan. For reasons stated in the attached document, I ask that Council incorporate the corrections.

Thank you.

Tom McCormick
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